
9. WEST CALDER AREA: UPGRADING OF TWO RURAL PATHS USING 
FUNDS FROM SECTION 75 AGREEMENTS RELATED TO LOWLAND 
CROFTING DEVELOPMENTS 

 The Panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by 
the Head of Planning, Economic Development and Regeneration advising 
of the opportunity to upgrade two access routes to the south of West 
Calder, identified by two local community development trusts, using 
developer contributions for environmental improvements arising from two 
nearby lowland crofting developments. 

 The report recommended that the panel notes and considers the following 
recommendation which was intended to be submitted to Council 
Executive for approval: 

 • Approves the uses of part of the funding gathered for Section 75 
agreements related to two lowland crofting developments to the 
south west of West Calder for improvements to two access routes 
in the area at Broadmeadows and a missing path link to 
Cobbinshaw/Woolfords. 

 Decision 

 1. To note the terms of the report. 

 2. Agreed that the report and its recommendations be forwarded to 
the next appropriate meeting of Council Executive for approval 

 


